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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am a fifth generation Oregonian who is proud of our pioneering mail in voting 

system. I encourage you to retain our long tradition of allowing Oregonians time to 

consider, research, and provide their votes by mail or at secure drop off locations.  

 

It is an incredible waste of taxpayer money to change this system, especially at a 

time when we know much of our federal funding and general funds will be so much 

lower over the next few years. Fund our school, roads, housing, public safety, 

healthcare, energy security, mental health services, agriculture, recreation, public 

lands, and so many other areas of significant need instead of this political stunt that 

only hurts democracy in Oregon. 

 

Keep Oregon strong and resilient. Retain mail in voting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jaime English 


